
 

 

 
 

You and your friends are cordially invited to the 

Annual Year End Awards Banquet 

Utah Cutting Horse  Association 

Thursday, March 5, 2020 at 6:30 gathering – 7 pm Dinner 

At the High Chaparral Room  

located on the Spanish Fork Fairgrounds. 

That’s right – come on down, put your horses up and come have a 

great Buffet.  Awards will be presented after the dinner.  

We need all of you to RSVP by Monday, March 2 to kwebb50@msn.com or call 

Kathryn at 801-380-4031.  Don’t forget!!!!!   

You can make your stall reservations for the UCHA Spanish Fork Cutting, 

Spanish Fork, Utah – March 6 & 7 at the same time! 
 

 

You can RSVP by following this link – kwebb50@msn.com.   

Come as you are…………. 

 

Hope to see you there! 
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